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IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING

CHANGE HEALTHCARE CYBER ATTACK

Dear Patients,

You may have been contacted by Change Healthcare, a third-party service provider
regarding a data breach. Change Healthcare (CHC) is a company that collaborates
with physicians, health insurance providers, and other healthcare organizations to
support the delivery of healthcare services and benefits.

Please know that this breach did not originate from Integrated Medical
Professionals (IMP) or our systems.

Our practice is committed to protecting your privacy and personal information. If you
have any questions or concerns about the breach or its impact, please contact
Change Healthcare directly for detailed information:

Change Healthcare Support: 1-866-262-5342

For more information regarding this, please visit www.changecybersupport.com.

Thank you for trusting us with your care.

Sincerely,
Integrated Medical Professionals



